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Bill Rose                                                                                                       8/14/2008

West Hills Neighborhood Council
P.O. Box 4670

West Hills, California 91308

(Via U.S. Mail and E-mail)

cc. Edwin Dockus – West Hills Neighborhood Council Board Member

     Charlene Brothstein – West Hills Neighborhood Council Board Member

Dear Mr. Rose,

The potential building site of Trammell Crow’s Corporate Pointe needs to be looked into for chemicals related to the Aerospace and Nuclear Research that was done over the past few decades. Once they start with grading and drilling potential contaminants can become airborne and raise health issues with the surrounding community. WE DO NOT WANT ANY MORE CANCER IN WEST HILLS!!! The zoning issue is a major concern as well. As of right now the property is zoned Agricultural. This zoning is very strict in what the primary goals for chemicals are. If the zoning is changed to manufacturing, they are allowed, by law to leave behind more toxins than the Agricultural Zoning Standards. STOP THE ZONE CHANGE and DEMAND the Department of Toxics Substances Control DTSC get more involved.

Thank you in advance for your efforts. If there are any questions I can answer please call…310-428-5085.

Take care,

William Preston Bowling - Founder/Director

ACME (Aerospace Cancer Museum of Education)

williamprestonbowling@yahoo.com

310.428.5085

http://www.ACMEla.org  

23350 Lake Manor Drive

Chatsworth, California

91311

